
 

 

 

Tradition Does Not Graduate 

 

 
To the Senior class of the 2015-16 boys basketball season:  
As we continue to work hard in our last month together, we will experience many of the ‘lasts.’ 
Our last team meal, our last film session, our last practice, our last pre-game speech, our last 
dance party after a win, our last talk about our day.  Senior night is very special and 
emotional because it represents the end being near.  I will always remember the memories we 
have had for so many years on the basketball court together.  From youth basketball teams to 
high school teams, it has been a great honor being your coach.  When our season comes to a 
close, I won’t be saying ‘goodbye’, but rather, ‘see you later’.  I hope you remain close to the 
program, come back and play as alumni over the holidays, and stop in my room anytime you 
want to say hi.  You are a part of a tight fraternity of former players whom I will always 
support if you need me.  ~ Coach Rank 
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#5 Tyler Guenther 
Parents:  Mike and Patty 
4 years in the Basketball program.  2015-16 Team Captain.  Lettered 2 years. 
Second Honors, 3.5 GPA 
Lettered in Football, Basketball, and Track 
Favorite Basketball Memory:  Beating Bayport this year 
College Plans:  Attend UW Sheboygan 
Message to Future Redwings:  Appreciate it while it’s here, one day it will be your last 
game and you don’t want any regrets. 
Coach Rank Comments:  “Tyler has grown as a leader for our team.  He is very 
unselfish and puts the team first before any individual stats.  He wants his team to 
have fun.  I’ll miss our meals after games at Buffalo Wild Wings.” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

#12 AJ Gutierrez 
Parents:  Amy Wilson & Ron & Vicki Gutierrez  
4 years in the Basketball program.  2015-16 Team Captain.  Lettered 2 years. 
2.7 GPA. 
Lettered in Football, Basketball, and Baseball 
Favorite Basketball Memory:  Celebrating a huge win against Bayport in the locker 
room with my team. 
College Plans:  Planning to major in Kinesiology 
Message to Future Redwings:  Cherish the time with your teammates because before 
you know it it’s over. 
Coach Rank Comments:  “The grind AJ went through as a Junior and how he kept 
working hard and it paid off for his Senior year. His leadership has grown so much for 
our team.” 
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#34 Jesse Montalvo 
Parents:  Christine Flipse 
3 years in the Basketball program.  Lettered 1 year. 
2.5 GPA 
Favorite Basketball Memory:  My buzzer beater Freshman year to go into overtime 
against Green Bay East. 
Coach Rank Comments:  “Jesse never gave up on himself or his team.  He is a hard 
working kid who loves basketball.  My favorite memory is the team meals at my house 
and watching Jesse dominate at NBA2K on Playstation.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

#3 Tysen Reese 
Parents:  Eric Reese & Heather McGuire 
4 years in the Basketball program.  Lettered 2 years. 
2.10 GPA 
Favorite Basketball Memory:  North/South games 
College Plans:  Attend college out of state 
Message to Future Redwings:  Play every game like it’s your last. 
Coach Rank Comments:  “Similar to the grind of his Junior year, he paid his dues and it 
paid off for him.  One of the most exciting players I’ve had.  Loves to compete and 
loves basketball.  My favorite memory is when Tysen took over the leadership role at 
UW Stevens Point Camp.  He made everybody loosen up when we started rapping 
together in the dorms.” 
 
 
 

 
 
 

I had the opportunity to coach these four Seniors both at the Junior Varsity and Varsity level 
over the past four years.  I will always remember this group as players that enjoyed playing 
the game of basketball and having a strong desire and will to win.  This group of Seniors love 
to compete.  But more so, I will remember them as players that I thoroughly enjoyed coaching.  
I had fun with these guys and I enjoyed being around them each day. I appreciate the respect 
and kindness in which they treated me and the good times we had. 
Thank you Seniors for all the time and effort you have put into this program.  Thank you for 
everything you did for me and South High basketball.  I wish you nothing but the best in your 
future.   
 

GO REDWINGS! ~Coach Ristow 
 


